

RDP Graduate Student Testimonial

Working with the Religion and Diversity Project has been an unqualifiedly positive experience. Whether it is being exposed to activities geared towards students (such as the very helpful Student Workshop which featured professors from Britain, Canada, and Finland, or the camaraderie between researchers at the same level of study) or activities for all levels of academia, the Religion and Diversity Project is run professionally and as a constant resource for students. In addition to structured events as described above, some of my fondest memories involve informal mentoring: for example, borrowing a newly-authored book from its author, discussing new methodologies or theoretical frameworks over coffee, and being given advice from those who have been in my position. I have found the Religion and Diversity Project to be diverse and accommodating, and I know it has enriched my academic experience (Jordan Palmer, Graduate Student Member).